

Table Rock Lodge #680 January 2025

Lodge physical Address: 54 Kimberling Blvd. Kimberling City, MO 65686

Mailing Address: POB 426 Kimberling City, MO 65686

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins Worshipful Master

Bro. Ray Province
Secretary
celticozarksolutions@gmail.com
Phone (C) 501-693-6141

Lodges in the 43 District

<u>Meeting Nights</u>
Billing's 2nd Tues. 7:00 P.M.
Branson 1nd & 3nd Mon. 7:00 P.M.
Forsyth 2nd Thur. 7:00 P.M.
Friend 1nd Tue. 7:30 P.M.
Sparta Friday before the full Moon at 7:30 P.M.

Table Rock Lodge #680 2024-2025

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins	W.M.
Bro. Bill Bainter	5.W.
Bro. Paul Luce	J.W.
R.W.B. Greg Yoder	Tres.
Bro. Ray Province	Sec.
W.B. Glen Rosenburg	Chaplain
W.B. Ed Verrill	Mar.
Bro. Ryan Guth	S.D.
Bro. Jim Adams	J.D.
Bro. J.R. Smith	5.5.
W.B. Ross Anderson	J.S.
Bro. Arnie Jacobsen	Tiler

Upcoming Breakfast Cancelled

The Upcoming Pancake Breakfast for January 12, 2025, 2024 has been cancelled. We will be discussion the status of doing breakfast during the month of January. Last year, the lodge netted 1100.00 total. So, we are looking for ways to <u>due</u> better. Please feel free to <u>come join</u> that discussion on our stated meetings January 14 and 28, 2025. We eat and 6p.m. and work at 7p.m.

By-Law Changes Pass

The brothers of Table Rock Lodge 680 passed the proposed changes to our by-laws. We have also sent out all due's notices and cards for brothers who are exempt or endowed. Cards for brothers who sent checks or paid by cash have been sent and are current as of January 11, 2025.

Dues are \$120.00 dollars for the current year. Penny A Day is \$3.65. There are also other items noted in the invoice where you can extend your giving to other Masonic charities.

First Drawing for the Pork and Freezer A Big success

Our first drawing <u>for</u> pork and a freezer was a huge success, selling out in less than 24 hours. The lodge made use of the Cash Ap and email to give people a chance to donate and get their tickets online.

We decided to do a Second Change drawing based on the quick response. We still have a few tickets left. Once sold, <u>we will</u> draw again for the second pork bundle and freezer. This fall, we will do a beef and freezer drawing. Stay tweed

The following QR code will let you get to Brother Bill's <u>CashApp</u>, <u>where you</u> can still get in on this drawing.





Table Rock Lodge #680 January 2025

For the Good of the Lodge

- W.B. Glen Rosenburg is continuing to recuperate after surgery.
- R.W.B. Barry Jenkins is still working his way back to health.
- Bro. Larry Bayliff is in hospitce and not doing well.
- We have updated the address for Bro. Arnie Jacobsen. He is now in South Carolina.



A recent pic of W.B. GT Bracey after learning we will be serving meatloaf, potatoes, grave, green beans and dessert for the next meeting!



From the Worshipful Master Brethren,

I hope you had a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year's and were able to spend some quality time with your families. As we begin the new year we will begin practice again on Tuesday January 7th, 2025, and will be working towards our first goal of getting the Bronze Ritual award. Over the holidays we had a couple of small freezers donated to us. We also obtained two ½ hogs to sell tickets for a give-a-way. The brethren put the flyer on face book and had an overwhelming response. We were only going to do one give-a-way but due to the response we are doing two. We have already drawn for the first ½ a hog and as soon as we sell the 200th ticket for the second one we will draw for the winner. I would like to thank all the brethren that assisted in any way making this possible.

We have canceled the Pancake Breakfast this month, so the committee can step back and take a fresh look at the process and whether we want to do the breakfast or maybe cut back on the number of times we do it. More information to follow.

Brethren, I thank you for all you do to support our lodge.

Fraternally,

Barry Jenkins, WM